
  

October 1, 2015 

Dear Federal Signal Customer, 

Federal Signal is announcing service parts obsolescence of STH10 sirens that includes part number Q-BSA ((2)BRUSH, 

(4)SPRING ASSEMBLY REPLACEMENT).  Products reach the end of their Product Life Cycle for a number of reasons. These 

reasons may be due to market demands, technology innovation and development driving changes, or the products simply 

mature over time and are replaced by functionally richer technology.  

This letter is for Federal Signal customers worldwide, to inform them of our end of support plans. 

End of Support 

Federal Signal is committed to providing the highest level of customer service. Federal Signal was making diligent efforts to 

repair this product for more than 20 years after discontinuing it. However, we are not able to procure parts for this obsolete 

product line.  

Below are key timelines and support options that are now available: 

Date Activity 

Dec.4th 1995 (1-phase) 
Dec. 5th 2005 (3-phase) 

End of Sale (no longer orderable or 
available for purchase) 

September 17th 2015 End of Support for STH10 

Upgrade Options 

The Eclipse 8 siren with a DCFCB series siren controller would be a suitable replacement. Product information can be found at: 

http://www.alertnotification.net/product/eclipse8-omni-directional-siren 

http://www.alertnotification.net/product/dcfctbd-two-way-digital-controller-batteries 

For a design consultation and questions, contact your Federal Signal representative or the Federal Signal Technical Support 

team:  

 Presales Support: 1-800-524-3021 Option 2 or rfq@federalsignal.com  

 Technical Support: 1-800-524-3021 Option 3 or techsupport@federalsignal.com 

Sincerely, 

Federal Signal Alerting & Notification Systems 
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